
What’s Happening Here?
Install New Raised Crosswalk Install New Pedestrian Space

New Utrecht, 13th, and 14th Aves. at 54th, 55th, 60th, and 61st Sts. 
Intersection Safety Improvements

Reduce Crossing Distances  Improve Pedestrian Safety

NYC DOT will implement intersection safety improvements on New Utrecht Ave., 13th Ave.  
and 14th Ave. at 54th St., 55th St., 60th St., and 61st St.:

•	 Install a Raised Crosswalk on 54th St. between New Utrecht Ave. and 13th Ave.

•	 Expand the existing pedestrian islands on New Utrecht Ave. at 54th St. and at 60th St.

•	 Install new crosswalks and painted curb extensions across 13th Ave. (between New 
Utrecht Ave. and 54th St.) and across 14th Ave. (between New Utrecht and 60th St.)

•	 Install new concrete pedestrian islands on New Utrecht Ave. at 55th St. and at 61st St.

•	 Install two new pedestrian crossings on 13th Ave. and New Utrecht Ave. and on  
14th Ave. and New Utrecht Ave.

Implementation begins July 2024 
 Existing: 
 New Utrecht Ave. and 13th Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 Ralph Ave. and E 98th St. 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


